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20th October 2020
Dear Parents,
Non-uniform Day
This Friday, 23rd October, we will be holding a non-uniform day. For a suggested donation of £1 children will be permitted to wear clothes of their own choice. As we are unable to hold our annual coffee morning monies raised will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support.
COVID-19 changes & Social Distancing
I am pleased to say that the children have adapted really well to the changes we have had to make in school this year. They are working hard and making some really good progress. Unfortunately, many children have missed periods from school this term in order to comply with government regulations relating to the coronavirus. As a school we have put significant protocols in place to comply with social distancing, primarily keeping classes in separate “bubbles” as much as possible. I would like to remind families of the importance of social distancing in, around and out of school. Could I also please remind families of the following points:

· If your child develops symptoms please arrange for a test for them and do not send them or any siblings in to school.

· If anyone in your immediate family or anyone your child has been in contact with develops symptoms your child should not come to school and must isolate for 14 days.

· Please keep your distance from other parents and carers on the school playground. Unless you are waiting for siblings, as soon as you have dropped off or picked your child up, please leave the school grounds immediately.

· If you need to speak to your child’s teacher please contact the school office and they will arrange for the teacher to call you. 

· Please help your child by getting them to school on time. We are seeing the same children arriving repeatedly late. These children are struggling to settle in to school each day and, because we have to keep children apart, it is causing big delays at the front office.

Half Term

School closes for half-term on Friday, 23rd October, at 3:00pm and re-opens for our children on Tuesday 3rd November.
Wishing all our children and families a happy and safe half term break.
Yours sincerely
Ray Moloney
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